

DepEd Bulacan <bul>bulacan@deped.gov.ph>

GBF Young Scientist Award 2020 Virtual Conferment Ceremony

1 message

Gokongwei Brothers Foundation <katherine.manalo@gbf.com.ph> Reply-To: us7-6f73f38385-635ef35b95@inbound.mailchimpapp.net To: bulacan@deped.gov.ph

DepEN 600 DK8 uli Bar 2010 Ce of the SDS AM

ECEIVE

11/20 horo Reproduction No. 15

ZENIA G. MOSTOLES, Ed,D., CESO V Schools Division Superintender Schools Division of Bulacan

View this email in your browser

GOKONGWEI

Young Scientist Award 2020

27 November 2020 • 10 a.m. to 12 p.m. Via Zoom & GBF Facebook Page

Dear Department of Education partners,

We are Gokongwei Brothers Foundation, a family foundation striving to make a lasting impact on education in the Philippines. Among our programs is the GBF Young Scientist Award (YSA), which recognizes Filipino students demonstrating excellence in STEM and research. By giving the award, we hope that more young people will appreciate STEM and aspire to be scientists and innovators themselves.

For the second straight year, GBF is honored to confer the GBF YSA upon the top 12 student-researchers who won the Department of Education's National Science and Technology Fair and eventual Philippine delegates to the International Science and Engineering Fair (ISEF). The recognition comes with a STEM college scholarship.

GBF YSA 2020 recipients are from Juan R. Liwag Memorial High School (Gapan City), Bansud National High School (Oriental Mindoro), Iloilo National High School, Negros Occidental National Science High School, and Caloocan National Science and Technology High School.

Herewith, we would like to invite you to the GBF Young Scientist Award 2020 Virtual Conferment Ceremony on November 27, 2020, Friday, 10:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m.

The event coincides with the celebration of the National Science and Technology Week. We have prepared a simple program that celebrates STEM in K to 12 through sharing stories about our awardees' works and research journey, encouraging words from education leaders, and an inspiring message from renowned Filipino scientist and ISEF alumna, Dr. Reinabelle Reyes. 11/18/2020

Department of Education Mail - GBF Young Scientist Award 2020 Virtual Conferment Ceremony

We hope you would save the date to join us then. Your presence will be highly appreciated. We would also be grateful if your office could please cascade this good news to your stakeholders, particularly your science supervisors, teachers, and junior and senior high school students, so they can join us during the ceremony. Interested attendees can join us via Zoom by registering through https://bit.ly/gbfysa2020zoomregistration or catch the live broadcast via GBF's Facebook Page at www.facebook.com/gokongweibrothersfoundation.

Should there be anything we can assist you with, please feel free to send a message to our special projects coordinator, Debbie Nieto, through email debbie.nieto.gbf@gmail.com or mobile number 0928-554-8337. Thank you very much and we hope to see you then!

Sincerely,

Katherine M. Manalo

Senior Program Officer

Gokongwei Brothers Foundation







Gokongwei Brothers Foundation

6F Robinsons Cybergate Tower 3, Pioneer Street, Mandaluyong City
Visit our website. Follow us on Facebook.

info@gbt.com.ph

Want to change how you receive these emails?
You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe from this list.</u>

This email was sent to bulacan@deped.gov.ph

why did I get this? unsubscribe from this list update subscription preferences

Gokongwei Brothers Foundation · 6 FI Robinsons Cybergate Tower · 3 Pioneer, Malamig · Mandaluyong City 1550 · Philippines

